
CALIFORNIA PAINT
HORSE ASSOCIATION
californiapainthorseassoc.com

Minutes of Meeting Held
February 21, 2017
Dixon, CA

President John Casey called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT:
John and Janice Casey, Janet Radford, Steve Coombs, Ellen DeLong, Bob and Janice 
Wagg.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Janice Casey made a motion to accept minutes; Seconded 
by Ellen.   Motion Passed
Communications: None
TREASURER’S REPORT: Bob gave treasurer report.  Motion made by Ellen to 
approve; seconded by Janice Casey.  Motion passed.
Janet asked the club to appropriate funds for her to attend the management workshop in 
San Antonio.  This workshop is required for show managers or show secretaries who are 
hosting AQHA classes.  Club approved $2000 (Janet thinks it will be about $1000)
CCC: Meeting held Feb. 18 at Turlock Country Club prior to banquet.  Janet and Glenda 
attended.  Directories were available and turned out really nice.  Hopefully next year will 
have more advertisers once they see the kind of product produced this year.  Discussion 
about show season with the date change of the world show.  Uncertain how that will 
affect various clubs.  Minutes and treasurer report are available on CCC website.
SHOW COMMITTEE: Janet reports that she was able to obtain approval from AQHA 
to hold classes on the April 29-30 portion of our show.  Hoping this will draw some 
double registered horses and trainers who have both Paint and Quarter horses in their 
barns.  We are also having a full slate of All Breed classes.  We have purchased a “Wheel
of Fortune” that exhibitors will spin to win prizes.  Prizes include Robinhoods, fitbits, 
wagons, cameras, camcorders and lots of surprises!
YEAR END AWARDS:  Year End awards will be given out at our BarBQue in April at 
Rancho Murieta.  We need to keep our eyes open for sales on tri-tips.  Let Janet know if 
you see any sales.  We have freezers available we can use.  We will also need help that 
Friday at Murieta to set up food and raffle items.

Meeting adjouned at 8:30p.m.
Respectfully submitted
Janet Radford
CPHA Secretary
janrad@att.net

NEXT MEETING: June 13, 2017 at Mary’s Pizza Shack in Dixon.  Meeting begins at 
7:30p.m.  
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